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Docket No. 50-213 ,

Mr. John F. Opeka
Executive Vice President - Nuclear j
Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company ;

P.O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270

.

Dear Mr. Opeka:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-213/93-15
,

3

This refers to the safety inspection conducted by Messrs. P. Drysdale and M. Buckley of this
office on July 26 - 30,1993, at Haddam, Connecticut, and on August 2 - 13 and
October 18, 1993, at the NRC Region I office in King of Prussia, Pennsylvania. The results ,

of this inspection were discussed with Mr. J. Stetz of your staff at the conclusion of the ;
,

onsite inspection. Additional clarifications were provided to the inspectors subsequent to the a

inspection. The findings from these additional reviews were discussed with you dering a
telephone discussion on October 28,1993.

Areas important to public health and safety were examined during this inspection and are ,

described in the 'NRC Region I inspection report 'which is enclosed with this letter.- Within |
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel and observations by the inspectors. The
inspectio.n focused on your Motor-Operated Valve (MOV) program and the implementation ;

of program enhancements developed in response to previous NRC inspections in this area. -

The NRC uses program implementation inspections to confirm continued progress towards ;

the scheduled program completion date and to assure satisfactory implementation of your !

commitments and regulatory requirements. With the exception of the unresolved item j

discussed in paragraph 3.1 of the enclosed report, our inspectors found your progress toward i

the MOV program implementation to be satisfactory.

No response to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated. I

Sincerely, ;

i

U''101% D1 E l " .!

Jacque P. Durr, Chief

170045 Engineering Branch |

Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: Inspection Report No. 50-213/93-15
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cc w/ encl:
W. D. Romberg, Vice President, Nuclear, Operations Services |
J. P. Stetz, Vice President, Haddam Neck Station ;

;
S. E. Scace, Vice President, Millstone Station

|
J. Solymossy, Director, Nuclear Quality and Assessment Services

i

D. J. Ray, Unit Director
R. M. Kacich, Director, Nuclear Licensing
Gerald Garfield, Esquire
Nicholas Reynolds, Esquire
K. Abraham, PAO (2) ;

!
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) j
NRC Resident Inspector

i
State of Connecticut SLO i
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Mr. John F. Opeka 3

bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) {

i
Sec w/enci (VIA E-MAIL): |

J. Stolz, NRR/PD I-4 ;

V. McCree, OEDO. !

A. Wang, PM, NRR
9

T. Sullivan, NRR j

T. Scarbrough, NRR j
J. Norberg, NRR !

T. Westerman, RIV i

J. Jacobson, RIII ;

F. Jape,. RII
W. Ang, RV ;
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